
A NEW FORM OF GOVERNANCE  

IS FINALLY HERE 

 “At last, a clearly identified management 

body operating in a spirit of consultation.”  

That was the view expressed by the healthcare 

information systems industry body  

Les Entreprises des systèmes d’information 

sanitaires et sociaux (LESISS) when ASIP Santé 

was created. Its managing director  

Yannick Motel pointed out that the agency’s 

responsibilities were chosen specifically  

to ensure that projects were fully coordinated  

at all times. The key operational stages were 

completed as planned, but LESISS expressed 

concern at the rivalry from other ministries  

and public bodies. The future healthcare 

information systems strategy delegation may 

therefore set up a body in which these  

differing viewpoints can be expressed.

–
CONSULTATION: A KEY PRINCIPLE

Consultation on the first version of the 

interoperability framework was the  

focus of the relaunch, and required ASIP 

Santé to work closely with industry first 

and with healthcare institutions.

The agency also operates a policy  

of partnership with key public-sector 

stakeholders. Partnerships are already  

in place with some organizations, such  

as the French National Cancer Institute 

(INCa), and negotiations are well under  

way with others.

ASIP Santé and the Agence Nationale 

d’Appui à la Performance des Etablissements 

de Santé et Médico-Sociaux (ANAP,  

a French agency supporting the performance 

of health and medico-social establishments) 

were both established in 2009, and will have 

a cooperation agreement concerning 

projects of mutual concern.

The DMP (electronic patient record) relaunch 

project involves the DCC (shared oncology) 

record becoming a service of the DMP,  

and INCa and ASIP Santé have therefore 

pooled their resources to maximize  

the quality of service provided.

ASIP Santé plans to sign a number  

of cooperation agreements in 2010. Its 

discussions with such bodies as INCa and 

the SMFG (The French Society of General 

Medicine) are intended mainly to improve 

the quality of healthcare practice. It will  

also be signing an agreement with  

the Institut de Veille Sanitaire (AnVS,  

the French Institute for Public Health 

Surveillance) for similar reasons.

The issue of consent is also a major concern 

for health professionals, and ASIP Santé has 

therefore established a working party to draw 

up good practice guidelines on this subject.


